
 

June 24, 2010 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Re: EB 2010-0152 & EB 2010-0153: Natural Gas Marketer & Electricity Retailer Licence 
Applications- Response to OEB Interrogatories 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Further to the Renewal License Applications filed with the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) on Just Energy 
Ontario L.P.’s behalf, please accept the following: 

1. A letter requesting confidentiality pursuant to Rule 10.01 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and 
Procedure, 

2. Just Energy Ontario L.P.’s response to the Board Staff interrogatories which includes, in 
accordance with Section 14 of the Licence Application – Legal Proceedings, Question (g), a 
resubmission which provides the accurate complaint data and appropriate context for the number 
of customer complaints filed with the OEB, both redacted and unredacted versions. 

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this matter. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Gord Potter 
Executive Vice President 
Legal and Regulatory Affairs 
 
Encl. 


